
  ANNOUNCEMENTS 
DAY:  Thursday                  DATE:   October 12, 2017 
 
INTRAMURAL PROGRAM  

•  
 
 
SCHOOL ACTIVITIES             

• SHS attendance today is at 95%. 
 
• Grade 11 and 12 students are welcome to attend a presentation by a recruiter from the University of 
 Regina next Monday, October 16, at 1:00 p.m. in Room 1. 
 
• The Terry Fox Walk/Run will take place next Thursday, October 19, at 11:15 a.m.  STATs will meet today 
 during Intervention Time to finalize fundraising options.  A simple suggested fundraising option is for 
 each student to donate $2.00.  Students are reminded to dress for cool, windy, fall weather.  
 
• Tomorrow is the last chance to donate food items to support the Farm Credit Canada Drive Away Hunger  
 Program.  Donations will be accepted in the main hallway in the morning and in the office in the  
 afternoon.  The most needed items are: pasta products & rice flour 
          canned meats & fish canned/powdered milk 
          dry & canned soups & stews fruit juices 
          canned fruits & vegetables pasta sauce 
          breakfast cereal beans & legumes 
             infant formula & baby food 
 
• La Shoppe Menu: -  Today  -  Spaghetti with Meat Sauce  -  $5.00 
 
• Junior Girls Volleyball team hosts Gull Lake today at 4:15 p.m. 
       
• Senior Boys Volleyball: -  Practice  -  Tonight  -  7:00 p.m. after the Junior Girls’ game 
      -  Good luck to the Senior Boys when they leave tomorrow to compete in 
         Melville this weekend! 
                                    
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   
OTHER 
• Old Time Dancing at the Shaunavon Legion Hall is tonight at 8:00 p.m.  Everyone is welcome! 
 
• LOST & FOUND: a black North Face jacket 
     a blue Tupperware water bottle 
     a turquoise Five-Star pencil case with a pink zipper and a white zipper 
     
• During School Sport Week in Saskatchewan this week, today is Multi-Sport Participation Day.  
 Did you know?  --   
Participation in high school sports promotes higher grades and better attendance. 

Participation in high school sports is a valuable part of the overall  

high school experience. 

 
 


